
 

 
 
 
 
 

Workshop covering the implementation of EC Reg. 391/2009 Article 10.1 
(Mutual Recognition) 

 When: Wednesday, 28 May 2014 - 09:00 to 17:00 (followed by a drinks reception) 

 Where: City of London  

 Register Online: click here 

 The aim of the workshop is to provide an update on progress and an opportunity to discuss 
some of the issues relating to the application of mutual recognition in the context of ship 
classification.  

 This workshop is being organised for the benefit of a wide range of maritime interest groups, 
who may be affected by mutual recognition of class certificates. The event will provide an 
opportunity for a two-way exchange of views on the subject. 

 You will be able to hear directly from members of the Commission (DGMOVE), industry and 
the EU ROs about some of the challenges and opportunities that article 10.1 presents and 
share your own views on the practicalities of mutual recognition and the regulation.  This 
open forum session is also an opportunity to ask questions about mutual recognition, but in 
order to ensure that your questions are answered in entirety we kindly ask that you submit 
them (along with your name and company) via email to Delphine Fagot, SEA 
Europe(df@seaeurope.eu) by 10 May 2014. 

 To register your place at this free workshop click here.  Online registration is essential to 
secure your place.  Please ensure to register before 21 May 2014 and don’t forget to advise 
the workshop organisers about any special dietary requirements. 

 

Agenda 
0900 - 0930 Registration and refreshments on arrival 
0930 – 1000 Welcome and introductions from the EU ROs and SEA Europe, followed by an opening 
address from DGMOVE  
1000 - 1100 EU RO's progress on MR implementation  
1100 - 1130 Coffee 
1130 - 1200 EU RO session continued 
1200 - 1300 Industry Experience case studies     
1300 - 1400 Lunch 
1400 - 1600 Open Forum Session with Tabled Questions   
1600 - 1630 Coffee 
1630 - 1700 Conclusion and Next Steps  
1700 - 1900 Networking Reception 

 We look forward to welcoming you to the workshop on the 28 May 2014. 
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